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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 7:34 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul); Friel, Tom (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1656505_3475604_30085114.doc

Hi Mai. 

I wish I would’ve had this letter yesterday!! They’ve met Marcia’s original requirements and the file should have been 

closed back in January. I will get it closed out this morning. Please notify the owners of this. Thanks. 

 

 

Matt Dornfeld 

DSI - Case Manager 

375 Jackson St 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-1902 

F: 651-266-1919 

matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

    

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

 

“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public 

health and safety for all.” 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 3:43 PM 

To: Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul) <stephen.ubl@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul) <jim.seeger@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; 

Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) <matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul) 

<rich.singerhouse@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul) <nhia.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: FW: 1656505_3475604_30085114.doc 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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From: Denise Skorka [mailto:deniseskorka940@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 5:02 PM 

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Fw: 1656505_3475604_30085114.doc 

 

Ms. Moermond, 

 

Please see attached document from Sr. Building inspector Michael Palm regarding 

occupancy compliance of our residence at 1104 Cook Ave. E.  I hope this ends our time in the City of St. 

Paul Vacant Building Program.  While this was a minor nuisance to all of us, I respect the manner in which all 

of the city employees conducted business- fairly and with practical common sense.  Please advise if there is 

anything else I need to do to be clear in this matter. 

 

We look forward to many visits in our beautiful hometown of St. Paul. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Denise Skorka 

Houston, TX 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Palm, Michael (CI-StPaul) <michael.palm@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2017 9:11 AM 

To: deniseskorka940@hotmail.com 

Subject: 1656505_3475604_30085114.doc  

  

Letter for compliance.  


